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11/05/2022  00:08:192022/1044/P COMMNT MRS S S RAY Comments have already been submitted by my husband (A A Ray), and cover a lot of the detail. I also object 

to the development, because:-

1. The current line/height of the garage wall is acceptable, largely because we have covered it with plants and 

hanging decorations of various types. The proposed new heights will completely spoil the sight line, because it 

is much higher than the existing wall, and will be more difficult to hide.

2. The new wall will also block off a lot more light from the garden.

3. The garden has been lovingly created over 27 years and has won prizes. Extensive works will endanger the 

trees, and especially the tree Hydrangea (Hydrangea Macrophylia), which is planted directly against the wall. It 

has taken 6 years to get it to this state. It will certainly suffer  and probably be destroyed by the proposed 

works.

4. Two of our pet cats are buried against the wall.

5. The development is likely to reduce the value of our house. 

For all of the above, and taking into account the comments of A A RAY, please reject this application.

10/05/2022  23:50:512022/1044/P OBJ MR A.A.RAY 1.The proposed development will cut down, significantly, the view to the South West and also will cut down the 

light which we currently have in the garden

2.The wall that overlooks our garden (section BB. 527/302) has a window. This intrudes upon our privacy

3. We are part of a conservation area. The proposed building will not be in keeping with the existing 

architecture.

4. Following from No.3(above)if the project is approved, and it is intended to take down the existing wall, it 

needs to be rebuilt in the same brick.

5. 3 trees are in close proximity to the wall.

    -Ailantha Altissima (tree of Heaven). Approximately 20 M. high is within 1M of the wall of the existing 

building. Any excavation will certainly cut through roots, probably adversely affecting the health of the tree, and 

also increasing the risk of it being blown down onto either No.1 or No.3, given that the prevailing wind is from 

the South West. This tree has a preservation order on it, and is also a much loved landmark in the area.

   - Trachycarpus palm, planted in 2015 and now well established, within approximately 1 M of the wall, in the 

corner closest to the garage door.

    - Cercis Siliquastrum (Judas tree), approximately 1 M from the wall, between the Tree of heaven and the 

palm (Items immediately above this)

   - Hydrangea Macrophylia (tree Hydrangea) planted directly against the wall and growing up it, covering 

approximately 1/3 of the wall's surface. The proposed construction would kill it.

6.  There is a substantial pond within 1 M of the wall, with many small fish, but also 4 large and valuable Koi 

Carp. Vibration from the construction could kill all/any of them.

I object to this plan. Please reject the application. It is not viewed favourably by us or our neighbours.
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